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April 6, 2022 
 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY: 2022  
MERCEDES-BENZ CORPORATE RUN 

 
The 24th Anniversary Fort Lauderdale Mercedes-Benz Corporate Run will take place on 
Thursday, April 7th from approximately 4:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m. The event will occur 
throughout the downtown area of the city. The race is scheduled to begin at 6:45 p.m. Race 
organizers are expecting approximately 4,000 participants for this year’s event. The Fort 
Lauderdale Police Department will have personnel stationed throughout the event to guide 
pedestrians and motorists and ensure public safety. 
 

Motorists are encouraged to carefully review the listed road closures and should expect 
moderate congestion, detours, and possible delays for the duration of the event. Event 
organizers have placed message signboards throughout the event route providing ample 
time for motorists to prepare for the below closures. For more information about this event, 
including a course map, please visit https://thecorporaterun.com/fort_lauderdale.php.  
 

Road Closures beginning Wednesday, April 6th through Thursday, April 7th at 11:00 p.m.: 
• Beginning at 4:00 p.m., the eastbound lanes of Las Olas Boulevard between Andrews 

Avenue and Southeast 1st Avenue will be closed.  
• Beginning at 6:30 p.m., the eastbound and westbound lanes of Las Olas Boulevard 

between Andrews Avenue and Southeast 1st Avenue will be closed.  
 

Road Closures beginning Thursday, April 7th through 11:00 p.m.:  
• Beginning at 9:00 a.m., Las Olas Boulevard will be closed from Southeast 1st Avenue 

to Southeast 2nd Avenue. 
• Beginning at 9:00 a.m., Southeast 1st Avenue will be closed from Southeast 2nd Street 

to Las Olas Boulevard.   
 

Intermittent closures during the event with occur on Davie Boulevard north of the New 
River. Traffic will not be allowed on South Andrews Avenue north of Southeast 15th Street. 
Alternative routes will include Southeast 17th Street, Broward Boulevard, Southeast 3rd 
Avenue, and Federal Highway. These closures will not impact traffic east of Southeast 5th 
Avenue, north of Southeast 2nd Street, west of Andrews Avenue, or south of Southeast 15th 
Street. Access to Broward Health Medical Center will be available via Andrews Avenue and 
Southeast 3rd Avenue if needed.  
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department invites our community and visitors to follow us on 
social media to stay up to date on this event, other events, crime trends, pertinent 
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information, and notable advisories. Public safety information and traffic alerts will be 
posted to our Twitter page (@ftlauderdalepd).  
 
 

         
(Event Logo) 
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